PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
of the City of Bullhead City will NOT hold a public hearing/meeting in
the City Council Chambers, 1255 Marina Blvd., Bullhead City, Arizona
on Monday, February 12, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. because there are no items
to come before them at this time.

Further information may be obtained at the Planning and Zoning
Department, 2355 Trane Blvd., Telephone (928) 763-0123.

Dated this 24th day of January 2018.

| /*Q//t/w b AT G,
Susan Stein, MMC, CPM
City Clerk



